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It's Official—The Supreme Court Announces That It
Will Review The Contraceptive Mandate
December 31, 2013 Fort Wayne

Mark Scudder authored the blog post, "It's Official—The Supreme Court
Announces That It Will Review The Contraceptive Mandate," which was
later reprinted by Med Monthly. The medical magazine is a "nationally
read online publication that caters to the interests of health care
professionals and medical practices."
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http://www.btcurrents.com/blog.aspx?entry=865
http://medmonthly.com/law/its-official-the-supreme-court-announces-that-it-will-review-the-contraceptive-mandate/

